
Dear Tad 
In the “Dear Tad” activity we want the students to express their opinions about the effects of 
pollution in the world.  Now that the students have a better understanding of how pollution can 
harm the world, we would like for them to assemble their own interpretation of what can be 
done to save it.  After the park ranger finishes the program students should construct a one 
paragraph (four sentences) letter to Tad about how they can make the world a cleaner place.  
After they are finished writing their letters the teacher should mail them to Russell Cave 
National Monument with the envelope provided by the park ranger or email them to 
RUCA_Information@nps.gov.  Teachers can either allow students to remain in groups or have 
each student write a letter to Tad.  You may use the page below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:RUCA_Information@nps.gov


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


